
The next phase of delivering the approved park restoration masterplan will begin in January 2018, 

with the removal of trees and shrubs to the hall frontage. The  Redwood and Mulberry will be              

retained, along with the small box hedges by the front door. The remaining trees and shrubs will be 

removed and the ground prepared in February for the laying of a new pictorial turf meadow in March. 

This perennial meadow will contain a mix of native and non native flowering species to  provide      

colour and nectar from early Spring through to the first frosts. Grass paths through the meadow will 

allow people to enjoy the flowers and wildlife they attract.             parks@cambridge.gov.uk 
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